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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   
 

Date:    July 30, 2014 
Time:  2:30 PM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 

Subject:   Drug Investigation – Drug Arrest   
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department and the Lake Winnebago Area Metropolitan Drug Unit 
conducted a search warrant in the 600 block of W. 9

th
 Avenue on Tuesday, July 29, 2014 at 

about 6:45 pm.  A 25 year-old male from Oshkosh was taken into custody on heroin related 
incidents.  A 27 year-old female from Oshkosh was taken into custody on unrelated warrants. 
 
During the search, heroin and heroin related drug paraphernalia were located and seized by 
police.     
 
The 25 year-old male is believed to be associated with two heroin overdoses which continue 
to be being investigated.  In these two incidents, NARCAN was delivered to the two people 
who overdosed and were revived.     
 
Heroin continues to be a problem in the area.  If you have information about someone that 
may be dealing, transporting and/or using heroin in your neighborhood, please contact the 
Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700. 

If you have information about someone dealing, transporting and/or using heroin and you would like 
to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 
or text IGOTYA and your crime tip to 274637, or go to:  www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and 
submit your text via the web. 


